
DATES 

2019 

 

14th May 

Wakatipu 

Zone 

Orienteering 

22nd May 

BOT Meeting 

31st May—

5th July 

Juniors Ice 

Skating    

Lessons 

QTWN Ice 

Arena 

30th—31st 

May 

Yr 7 & 8 

Young  

Leaders 

Conference 

Dunedin 

5th June 

Central    

Otago 

Swim Sports 

 

Term 2 Ends 

5th July 

 

School News 
 

 
This term our learning is focused around the topic Waterways. The    
Senior Room children visited Camp Glenorchy last week to look at the 

ways they conserve and use water. Thank you to Kieran Vient and John 
Pope for taking time out of their day to show us around. On Thursday we 

are going up to ARO HA to look at their water conserving ways. We value 
and appreciate the support we have from our local community in         
supporting our children’s learning. 

 
Every Friday we have a Senior Room and Junior Room Student of the 
Week. These students are chosen for showing our School Values:-      

Honesty, Respect, Responsibility, Resilience and Kindness.                     
In Week 1 this term, Tane and Bella were our Students of the Week. Tane, 

for his acts of kindness, and Bella, for taking our new students under her 
wing and showing them how we do things here. In Week 2, Matthias and 
Sam were recognised. We were really impressed with Matthias for        

stepping up and getting involved in a school activity when it was needed, 
and Sam for being a kind friend. 
 

Congratulations to Ruby, Matthias, Sadie, Caitlyn, Nate, Hazel and     
Finlay who competed in the Wakatipu Zone Swimming Sports on      

Thursday 2nd May. The team selected to compete in the Central Otago 
Swimming Sports is  yet to be announced, but it is likely that it will       
include some of our Glenorchy students. 
 

Today Ruby, Matthias, Sadie and Nate are representing us at the         

Wakatipu Zone Orienteering at Kelvin Heights. Thank you to Jenny for 
managing the team. 
 
 

Please remember if you                    
are driving past a stationary         

school bus, that the speed limit is 
20km. 

 
    
 

 
The Board Of Trustee Elections are coming up. Please refer to the           

information on page 2 for further details about nominations and voting. 
 

The PTFA AGM Meeting is being held at the Bold Peak Lodge on the 
23rd May at 7pm. 
 

Paula, Nicole, Courtney and Gorettie 
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2019 Triennial School Trustee Elections 

With the 2019 triennial school trustee elections coming up, please click here 

www.trustee-election.co.nz if you wish to know more information about becoming 

a trustee. 



 

 

NZSKI SCHOOL        
SEASON PASS 

 

 

 

This is a friendly reminder that the link is only live 
until the 31st May and time is running out to do 

this on line which is more convenient than         
finding a car park in Queenstown . 

https://www.nzski.com/primary-schools 

 


